
City Attorney's Communication #2023-581
March 22, 2023

TO: Suzette Sibble, Assistant City Manager

FROM: James E. Saunders, III, Assistant City Attomey

RE: Resolution - Valet Parking License Agreement No. 1902

As requested in your email dated March 20, 2023, the following form of Resolution, relative to
the above-referenced matter, has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A REVOCABLE PARKING LICENSE
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO
BEACH AND FLORIDA INTERNATIONAL PARKING
SYSTEM, LLC; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Should you have any questions feel free to contact me.
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